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Comments: Hi,

 

My name is Luke Miller and I am first and foremost a lover of our wilderness areas and national parks, and

second a 10+ year rock climber. I've had the opportunity to travel and explore 30 different countries, and I can

say from experience that America is unique because of our wonderful wilderness areas and parks. I orient my life

around park exploration, largely for rock climbing.

 

I've comment on the negative impact restricting fixed anchors with NPS, and I am supplementing comments here

on the restriction of climbing opportunities to existing only in non-wilderness areas.

 

I'm proud to be a rock climber and call myself part of the community because of the history of ethics and

stewardship that our community has shown for over half a century. 

 

Enforcing route establishment and fixed anchor restriction on Non-Wilderness climbing areas will create a lot of

confusion for land managers and climbers alike. This broad restriction is unnecessary and we should maintain

the current policy until local analysis deems that climbing development should be restricted in an area.


